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Richardson County Board discusses Road Department items
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners met Tuesday, Jan. 31.

Commissioners discussed the quality of rock that should be used in different
condition of county roads with Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau, Jr.

The specifications for the replacement and construction of a County Shop
building in Rulo was presented to the Board.

Darveau also presented the 1 & 6 Year Road Plan for Richardson County. A
public hearing on the plan will be held Tuesday, February 21 at 10 a.m.

It was also revealed that bids will be accepted for 2023 armor coat projects to
cover just over 17 miles.

Commissioners also voted to change the weekly meeting day for the Board of
Commissioners from Tuesday to Wednesday beginning on March 8, 2023. This
will allow for the County Attorney's Office representatives to attend the meetings
since they are in court Monday's and Tuesday's.
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